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Previous bacteria issues in Drayton were reduced when an illegal discharge from a dairy lagoon was
eliminated. The discharges typically occurred in winter, usually on weekends when monitoring did
not take place. The bacteria remained in the bay and impacted water quality that was picked up
during the following week. Is there a plan to ask Dept. of Ag. to commit more resources to
monitoring and compliance in this area? How will illegal discharges be eliminated? Could
rhodamine dye tracers in dairy lagoons be used?


